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Say NO! to SNWA's Water Grab!
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Mark Fierro <mark@fierrocommunications.com> Mon, Nov 28, 2011 at 6:19 PM
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Mr. King

Southem Nevada Water Authority’s proposal will risk the livelihood of
both those in Eastem Nevada by draining their resources and those in
Southern Nevada who will be forced to pay for expensive project.

Please deny SNWA's request for water rights in the Great Basin.

Nevadans cannot afford this project.

Mark Fierro
803 S 6th St s
Las Vegas, NV 89101-6923 ol
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